Newsletter

Autumn 1 2023

Week 5

Dates for your diary
Thursday 12* October
Choir on Tour-Please come and give them some
encouragement outside Morrisons at 10am. Then in
the precinct about 11am.
Friday 13* October 7pm
Wreath making fundraising event (for adults only)
Buy your tickets.
Monday 16* October
Reception Reading Café at 1.30pm
Tuesday 17 October
Year 1 Reading Café at 1.30pm
Wednesday 18™ October
Year 1 parents enjoy a book with your child and
look at learning books 2.45pm
Thursday 19* October
Reception parents enjoy a book with your child and
look at learning books 2.45pm
Thursday 19* October
School Disco
EYFS 4-5pm KS1 5.15-6.15pm
Friday 20 October
Last Day of half term
Monday 30* October
Back to school
Tuesday 14™ November
Parents evening and book fair
Thursday 16* November
Parents evening and book fair
Friday 17* November
Children in Need- more info to follow.

The Headteacher’s Award this week

has been awarded to:

Reception- Alethea and Erin
Year 1- Elodie and Elizabeth

Year 2- Margot and Arlo
Well done!

Current Weekly Attendance
Pearl Class-95.11%
Ruby Class-93.64%

Diamond-92.4%
Sapphire-96%
Emerald Class-90%
Topaz Class-96.54%

School Disco tickets must be purchased
by the 13 October

Year 1 and 2 to complete 20 minutes of
Maths Whizz per week.

Well done to the children that
represented the school yesterday at the

I KS1 Football Festival at Goals Norwich.

Are you aware that we have the following reading
rewards in school:

Reception: The child that has read the most books
or made an amazing effort with their reading that
week will be a reading super hero. The superhero
will wear a special cape and eye mask for the day
and choose a prize from the teacher’s prize box.

Year 1: Each time a child reads at home they are
given a piece of pasta to place in the class pasta
jar. Once the jar is full the class receive a reward.
Sapphire’s current reward that they are working
towards is enjoying hot chocolate and cookies
together. The chosen reward for Diamond class
this time is enjoying a film with popcorn together.

Year 2: Each time a child reads at home they are
given a marble to place in a jar. Once the jar is
full the class will celebrate with a party.

ntents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to pop in or
ou for your continued help and support.







